
Notice of Intent to Fund 

LEGAL NOTICE 

The Central Plains Area Agency on Aging (CPAAA) intends to fund congregate and home delivered meals 
programs through Older Americans Act (OAA) funds from February 1, 2023 through September 30, 
2023.  These programs serve residents 60 years and over in Butler, Harvey, and Sedgwick Counties. 
Focus areas are determined based on need and may include parts of Wichita, Butler, Harvey and 
Sedgwick Counties. Service provider requirements include provision of meals, nutrition education, 
nutrition assessment and nutrition screening services as appropriate and based on the needs of eligible 
participants. If you wish to obtain funding information or have questions please contact Central Plains 
Area Agency on Aging at (855) 200-2372, via email at oaa@cpaaa.org, or in writing at 271 W 3rd St N 
Suite 500 Wichita, KS. 67202. We must receive written or email notice of your interest in a program(s) 
by 5:00pm on November 11, 2022. 
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